
                                                    

 

July 29, 2025 

SBI Holdings, Inc. 

(TOKYO: 8473) 

 
 

Notice Regarding Estimated Losses at SBI SECURITIES Co., Ltd. Related to 
Compensation for Fraudulent Transactions Caused by Phishing Scams, etc. 

 
 

SBI SECURITES Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Minato-ku, Tokyo; Representative Director & President: Masato 

Takamura), a consolidated subsidiary of SBI Holdings, Inc. (hereinafter “the Company”) plans to compensate 

customers for 50% of the damages they have suffered due to unauthorized access to their securities accounts 

caused by phishing scams and other crimes in internet trading services. 

In connection with the implementation of this compensation, the Company expects to record a total loss of 

approximately JPY 8 billion in the Company’s consolidated financial results. However, the Company believes 

the impact on its consolidated financial results will be minor. 

 

For details on the compensation, etc. announced by SBI SECURITES Co., Ltd. on July 25, please refer to the 

company’s website. 
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For further information, please contact:  

SBI Holdings, Inc. Corporate Communications Dept., Tel: +81 3 6229-0126 


